
 

Hi, my name is Hunter Mieritz and this is my third year participating in the Market Sale Project. My steer is 
a Black Angus named Blackout. I will be a freshman at South Shore High School in the fall. I enjoy many 
outdoor hobbies, but my ultimate favorite is fishing. The beef project has required a great deal of time and 
responsibility and has taught me a lot. I really enjoyed doing the project with my younger brother this year. 
It was nice to share some of the responsibilities and teach him a little bit about what I have learned over 
the past couple years. While this years sale will be unlike years prior, I am eager to see it be a success in 
a whole new format.  

 

 

 

 


